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Reg Charity No: 108 6608
Tel. 020 8547 0566
kingston@streetpastors.org.uk
www.kingston.streetpastors.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/StreetPastorsKingston
Text SPKN to 70070 followed by the amount to donate, £10, £20, £50

Prayer Newsletter 544
                                                 Friday 17th Mar 2017 
· This Friday’s team:-   Alison Holt (L); Anne Skinner; Sue Shaw; Mark Curzon;  Prayer Pastors: Ray Taylor; Simon Parker;
St Patrick’s Day
10.20 Headed out after having a briefing from Liam, the Duty Sergeant of the borough.

Just spoke to the door man at O'Neill's and as it is St Patrick's night they are busy there.  He has got 469 people in so no-one else will be let in until the numbers go down.  

Druid's Head - spoke to the door man Charlston a Christian who said they also were celebrating St Patrick's Day so they were at full capacity.  The plan is to stop serving at 12 and have everyone out by 12.30am.  All seemed quite calm and he wished us a good evening and that God be with us.  

11.05  We spoke to the guys who deal with the guest list at the Viper Room who said it was quite a long list of people who had booked to come in.  

11.15  Just past Kings Tun which looks incredibly busy with lots of celebrations for St Paddy's Day.  The staff were busy and under control so we walked on.

Positive Feedback

11.40  Acorn - we spoke to a girl called Brooke and we gave her a lollipop.  She has met us before and says we are brilliant and wanted to know all our names and is going to make mention of us on Facebook so we will see.

1.30 Just at O'Neill's and have just spoken to Paige who asked for a bottle of water and told us that we had saved her life on another night by giving her flip flops which was nice.   She took a photo with us and will post it on Facebook. 
1.50  Opposite John Lewis and speaking to a chap who asked about SPs, we think he is from Whitley Bay.  He is a young guy in his early 20s and thinks we are great.  
He has been observing what we were doing when we gave a bottle of water to C who had just come out of the Viper Room and is a little bit wobbly.   

2.15 We were in Fife Road where we spoke to Ab the owner of a Lebanese restaurant there.  We had a nice chat with him and we talked about religion, Islam, Christianity, how both want people to do good acts.  He thought what we were doing was a good thing.  

While having a good conversation with him, another boy called D came up who had drunk too much and wanted to get Uber on his phone which we couldn't get to work.  His phone had been smashed.   We headed up with him towards the taxi rank but then he wandered off with a couple of young women. 
PRAISE GOD


· We have two teams out this weekend


PLEASE PRAY FOR


· Street Pastors who are unable to be active because of various health issues:- Jim Strang; David Rosemeyer; Sehinde Orola; 
· Team leader Elaine Batt whose father has recently died. 
· New SP trainees Henry Reid (St Raphael’s); Sue Wright (St. John’s Hampton Wick); 

· The teams out this weekend:-
Friday: Phil (L); Brenda R; Peter W; Isabelle M; Jeaguk;  Prayer Pastor: Kia

Saturday: Meryn (L); Jonathan R; Charlie B; Naomi B; Tessa M; Katie B;  

                                                          DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

	Sunday 23rd April
	              Virgin London Marathon

John Trend is running in aid of Oxygen

Make a donation on uk.virginmoneygiving.com/search John Trend

	Sunday 7th May
	Sponsored Walk in Shepperton.
 All welcome to join in.


Sue Shaw, Deputy Co-ordinator, Street Pastors Kingston
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Street Pastors Kingston is a project coordinated by Oxygen a Kingston Based Youth Charity and is endorsed by Rt Rev Dr Richard Cheetham Bishop of Kingston and Chief Supt Glenn Tunstall, Borough Commander Kingston Police.
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